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CHAMPIONSHIP BULLETIN 1 
 

Bulletins have the same force as the Championship Regulations. 
 
 

WEBSITE ADDRESS 
 
The Association of Northern Ireland Car Clubs has launched a new website at 
www.motorsportni.org All references to the old website ( www.anicc.org ) in 
the Championship Regulations should be replaced by the new website. 
 
Archive information up to the end of 2022 will continue to be available on 
the old website. 
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